

Responsible - Inquisitive - Confident - Inspired - Respectful

Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to the summer term! The children have bounced back into school full of enthusiasm, looking smart in their summer uniforms and warmed by the glorious sunshine that we have had this week. We have had a lot to celebrate this week, namely the fantastic outcome of our OFSTED visit last term. We would just like to echo the sentiment in our Chair of Governors' message, thanking the entire school community, particularly the staff who continuously demonstrate their dedication to the success and well-being of our children. Here is to a productive and enjoyable Term 5.

Mrs Knock & Mrs Elliott



Star of the Week

Congratulations to our stars of the week who have demonstrated our schoolwide focus of showing self-control.

Owls: **Kayne S** for demonstrating good self-control both in the classroom and on the playground.

Foxes: **Jack D** for showing excellent self-control enabling him to be focussed on his learning.

Rabbits: **Jacob E** for using his self-control to make great choices.

Hedgehogs: **Dylan S** for showing much better self-control and independence.



Readers of the Week

Congratulations to our readers of the week:

Owls: Maci G and James F

Foxes: Libby W, Caroline f, Oscar J and Oscar H

Rabbits: Reggie C and Orlagh S

Hedgehogs: Fern B, Jacob C, Isabel M, Reggie T and Harrison K

Mini-Gaston has been awarded to **Rabbits** and Gaston to **Owls** for having the greatest total of reads as a class.



Reading Certificates

Certificates were handed out in assembly today to:

FJacob C (25), Jacob E (25), Reggie C (25), April F (50), Saskia C (50), Orlagh S (100), Heidi J (100), Luna M (100), Fynn S (100) and Maci G (150)



Topics for Term 4

This term the topic titles in each class will be:

Owls: **Off with her Head!** - A study of the Tudors Foxes: **1066** – A study of the Battle of Hastings Rabbits: **1066** – A study of the Battle of Hastings

Hedgehogs: Plants and Growing

We are currently updating the school website with information to support our topics, so please do take a look to find out more.



Parent Information

Hedgehogs 'Stay and Read': Reception and Year 1 parents are warmly invited to stay after drop off on Friday 29th April to read with Hedgehog class – please join us if you can.

SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL

Traffic patrol: An advert has been circulated via ParentMail for a School Crossing Patrol. If you are interested or know of anyone who would be suitable for this position, please contact Peter Hooper, Area Supervisor, on 07786 171462.



URGENTLY REQUIRED





Diary Dates Friday 29.04.22 Hedgehogs 'Stay and Read' Year R/1 parents Friday 20.05.22 Movie Night @5:00-7:00pm Whole school - parents welcome Parents welcome Thursday 26.05.22 Jubilee Picnic from 12:30pm Friday 27.05.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school Wednesday 08.06.22 GB Kickboxer Jessica Whole school Fleischer visiting Thursday 07.07.22 Whole school – parents Sports Day welcome Whole school – parents Wednesday 13.07.22 Reserve Sports Day welcome Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day - school closed Whole school Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the Whole school Jubilee Bank Holiday.



Safeguarding

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below:

- Mrs Bulgin Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott Deputy DSLs